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The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman, J. Ziehl. Mr. Ziehl noed 
that !ems 7 ancl 8 will be heard after Item #10. 

There was no one from the public wishing to speak. 

J. Ziehl noted that there was no need for the first motion listed in the minutes. 

II\IIO'fllON: J. Niezelski/W. Birdsell to approve the minutes with the 
noted correction. 
M@tO@iil ICillWWied 4-@. 

The members reviewed the report from B. Paecllt forthe period 6/15/18 to 7/11/18. 
· Mr. Paecht stated that John Allen is still working on his project. B. Nesteriak stated that 
there is a Wetlands application but Ile has not seen a site plan and nothing has been 
submitted to Planning and Zoning. Mr. Birdsell stated that the cease and desist should 
remain. Mr. Nesteriak staitecl that the cease ahcl desist is with the attorneys and they 
are trying to work something out. He also stated that they neecj to get inland Wetlands 
approval before P&Z can act. Mr. Ziehl stated that he will speak with the attorney 
regarding this. 

Mr. Paecht stated that there is an issue on Route 34. He s.tated that they are renting 
out an office at the old pier 34 and Citgo station and he sent out a letters and informed 
them that to stop. He,stated that they are also setting up a dealership and they have 
not replied to any phone calls he mad~. He 1?t~ted that the cars are stiU there, and this 
is not allowed. They are only anowed to use office and one parking space. He stated 
that he will issue a cease and desist when the time is appropriate. 
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10. Solar Panel Regulations. 

The members reviewed the draft regulation. Mr. Nesteriak stated that they need to 
consider where they should go on properties and what setbacks would be appropriate. 
He stated that it should be an accessory. He recommended looking at the regulations 
and see what the setbacks are for accessory building and also height. He stated that 
the Commission needs to make sure there are proper regulations. Jim Baldwin stated 
that the Commission needs to consider how they want to deal with the regulating these 
and how ground structure would be treated. He stated that the Commission may also 
want to consider where they can be located on a property. He stated that there is a lot 
to consider regarding this issue. Mr. Ziehl felt that the matter should be tabled and all 
members should get copies of the draft regulation. 

7. Merger of 3 properties; to two. 16, 20, 22 Progress Avem.1e. 

8. Lot 10 to be col'ISolidated into Lot 9R. and Lot 11$ Progress .Ave1m.1e; signing 
of mylar. 

Atty. A. Minchella was present regarding these matters. He presented the mylar and 
stated that it is a lot revision so a site plan can be approved. Lot 1 O is going to be 
going into the former Lots 9 and 11. Mr. Nesteriak stated that a deed should be filed 
and Atty. Minchella stated that it will be. Mr. Nesteriak also asked to have it submitted 
to the Land Use Office. 

MOTION: J. Niezelski/W.Birdsell to have the chairman and secretary 
sigh the mylar. 
Motion Carried: 3-1 with J. Bre111rnan opposed. 

11 'i. Correspondence 

Mr. Ziehl stated that there was no correspondence to review. 

MOTION: J. Niezelski/W. Birdsell to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion Carried: 4-0. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/YlaMJ~ ~J)lvJ 
Maryanne DeTullio, Recording Secretary 


